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28th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 Trip to Packington Farm

On Tuesday 18th May 2021, Year 5 will be attending a trip to Packington Farm in

Barton-under-Needwood as part of their Geography and DT element of the curriculum. This trip will

be an all day visit during school hours so children WILL require a packed lunch (no glass bottles or

fizzy drinks please). In this instance, school will be unable to provide a school packed lunch. Please

ensure your child /children wear suitable outdoor wear for changeable weather as this is an outdoor

site.

There will be no charge for this trip.  Children will be transported to the farm via coach.

Please click on the link below to complete the Consent form by Friday 7th May 2021:-

https://forms.gle/oRkqq1tHbXALVcRo8

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Challinor

Class 4 Teacher
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Our Motto: Believe and Achieve
Our Values: Love - Respect - Friendship

Our Christian Vision: Philippians 4:13: ‘I can do everything through Him who gives me strength’
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